
 18 May 2017   

Your union, the PSA, will be attending your workplace to talk to all staff about a 
range of important issues. Given the recent establishment of your new workplace 
and the continual restructures which exist within transport, now is the perfect time 
to raise any concerns you may have.  

Additionally, with your Award negotiations well underway, it would be great to 
see a big turnout to discuss the process and how the PSA is fighting to ensure the 
new Award provides you with the absolute best working conditions possible. A 
stronger union presence during these negotiations leads to better outcomes for 
employees.  

Date: 1 June 2017 

Time: 12.00-1.00pm 

Location: Workplace lunchroom 

In addition to the award negotiations, other items for discussion include WHS, 
union campaigns and any other general business anyone would like to raise. 

All information shared at this meeting will be treated with the strictest 
confidentiality.  

Membership forms will be available for those wishing to sign up on the day. All 
staff are encouraged to join the PSA and be involved by having a say in how their 
workplace is run. 

It’s time to get involved! 
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